Dear Parent/Guardian,

We look forward to welcoming your child to Year 7 at St John Baptist (CiW) High School in September 2018. We aim for a smooth transition from the primary to secondary and we are eager to get to know your child before they begin at the school.

In addition to the information received from your child's Primary School, we would be grateful if you could complete the attached questionnaire and return it to us at St John's as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Karen MacDonald

**ALNCo** 





## Year 6 Parents Questionnaire

Name of Child:		
Primary School:		
1. What does your child do really well?		
2. What achievements do you think your child is proudest of?		
3. What does your child most enjoy about school? Please include subject, extra-curricular and social aspects.		
4. What does your child most like doing outside of school? eg sports, cookery, club memberships, family activities.		
5. Does your child participate in musical or drama activities?		
Plays musical instrument		
Member of orchestra		

Choir/singing group	
Singing solo	
Drama	
Other	
Details:	
6. Does your child participate in sporting activities?	
Member of school club/team	
Member of club/team outside of school	
Rpresents the local area or country in a sporting activity	
Details	
7. Is there anything else that you wish to note regarding	your child's talents?